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CALIFORNIA ISO 

        

Memorandum  
 
To: Energy Imbalance Market Governing Body 
From: Eric Hildebrandt, Executive Director, Market Monitoring 
Date: March 1, 2018 
Re: Briefing on Commitment Costs and Default Energy Bid Enhancements and 

Decision on Advisory Role 

This memorandum does not require EIM Governing Body action.         
 
Attached are comments submitted by the Department of Market Monitoring (DMM) on 
the ISO’s Revised Draft Final Proposal for Commitment Costs and Default Energy Bid 
enhancements.1    
 
I will be attending the EIM Governing Body meeting on March 8, 2018 to provide 
comments and answer any questions you may have in person. 
 

 

 

                                                      
1 Commitment Costs and Default Energy Bid Enhancements (CCDEBE) Revised Draft Final Proposal, January 

31, 2018:   http://www.caiso.com/Documents/RevisedDraftFinalProposal-CommitmentCosts-
DefaultEnergyBidEnhancements.pdf. 
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